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Upcoming Community Events 

Date  

03/07 Halfway to St. Paddy’s Day Meeting 
6:30pm at the Community/Library 
Building 

03/10 Daylight Savings Time Begins 

03/14 City Council Meeting 6:30pm at the 
Community/Library Building 

03/17      Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 

04/11 City Council Meeting 6:30pm at the 
Community/Library Building 

05/09 City Council Meeting 6:30pm at the 
Community/Library Building 

City Clerk Contact 

   Nicole Icaza 

Office Hours:  

March 1— March 31st 2024  

      Mondays: 9:00am - 1:00pm 

      Tuesdays: 9:00am - 1:00pm 

                Office Phone: 507-595-3999 

                City Clerk Cell: 507-323-5767  

    or send an e-mail to Kilkenny1234@frontiernet.net 

Just a Friendly Reminder as we Approach Warmer Weather: 

88.15. Campfires 

Subdivision 1. Extinguishment, Any forest officer, conservation 
officer, or other peace officer who finds that any person has left 
a campfire burning shall take measures to extinguish the fire 
and take action against the person or persons responsible for 
leaving the campfire burning. 

 

Subd. 2. Not to be left burning. Every person who starts a 
campfire shall exercise every reasonable precaution to prevent 
the campfire from spreading and shall before lighting the 
campfire clear the ground of all combustible material within a 
radius of five feet from the base of the 
campfire. The person lighting the campfire 
shall remain with the campfire at all times 
and shall before leaving the site          
completely extinguish the campfire. 

 

 

The Kilkenny Kid’s Corner would like any suggestions or 

ideas to bring the kids of Kilkenny back together for          

activities, crafts, or  projects!  As there has been a           

decrease in attendance, we would like feedback from the 

parent’s in  Kilkenny to let us know how we can improve this 

monthly activity! You can either e-mail the City of Kilkenny, 

or please attend the next Council Meeting, or reach out to 

Janice    Sellner our City Librarian!  

Thank You!  


